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This article applies to:

Bug fixes
e For customers using the Euro as their default currency, currency fields would display values in the US format
with a comma to separate groups of thousands, but would switch to the EU format with a comma as the

decimal point when saved, causing values like 1,500EUR to save as 1.50EUR (Known Issue 2383722)

e Clicking the “Checkout” button in a shopping cart would sometimes reset the credit card form and require

the customer to enter their payment details again. (Known Issue 2374913)



